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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Elaine Hemby -- ,,

*
M/S MNBB 8215 -

Subject: Application for Export License
Request to Expedite

Reference: NRC reference No. XCOM0235 Amendment No. 1

Dear Mrs. Hemby:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation today, NVD respectfully requests your
assistance in expediting the issuance of the subject export license as the
reference license has expired and NVD has additional valves to ship to the
Tihange 2 site.
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Thank you for your courteous cooperation in processing this application so
promptly.

s

Sincerely,
.-

BORG-WARNER CORPORATION
Nuclear Valve Division

George E. Arndt -

Contract Administrator
,
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